
The Orchard—Peek of the Term 
Week commencing:  6th November 23  

Our Learning  
 

This week in Plum class the chil-

dren have been learning about our 

new topic, Amazing Light. 

 

In Maths, they have been working 

on their counting skills and using 

sensory play to form numbers. 

 

English– We have been using tuff 

trays to explore our new book, Se-

crets of Winter. 

 

Topic– We have been using junk 

modelling to make fireworks and 

have used torch play to create 

shadows  

 

 

 

 

 

 

.  

 

 

Important Dates 

November 

 

12th November - Diwali 

13th November– Odd Socks 
Day 

13th-17th –Anti-Bullying 
Week  

 

 

 

Makaton sign:   

Winter 

Star of the week 

 Plum class:  Henderson -For always following instructions  and engaging well in lessons. 

Contact us: theorchard@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

 

 


